Rolfs, Daniel

From: Murphy, Brad

Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 3:01 PM

To: Roifs, Daniel

Subject: FW: James Madison Park houses

Attachments: Statement to Committee_12-9-2010.doc; ATTAG001. . htm

Dan, Attached is for your file,

Brad Murphy

Planning Division Director

Dept. of Planning & Community & Economic Development
P.O. Box 2985

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd

Madison, WI 53701

608266 4635 o
From: Anna V Andizejewski [ mailto:annaskiwisc@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2011 2:56 PM

To: Murphy, Brad

Subject: Fwd: James Madison Park houses

More correspondence (think this was just sent to me).
Anna A.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ledell Zellers <ledell.zellers@gmail.com:>
Date: February 8, 2011 5:55:37 AM CST

To: avandrzejews(@wisc.edu

Subject: James Madison Park houses
Reply-To: ledell.zellers@gmail.com

Hello Anna,

I 'was not very articulate about my concerns last night, Much of what I was talking about can be
found at:

htip//www. forwardlookout.com/2011/02/wanna-buy-a-house-in-a-park/8977

T attended all the JMP Disposal Surplus Criteria and Selection Committee meetings...as
attended those of the 2008 committee. It is disappointing that there is not a requirement that the
houses stay in place as the 2008 surplus committee recommended, as the Tenney Lapham NH
Association recommended, as Capitol Neighborhoods recommended, and as the Madison Trust
for Historic Preservation recommended. The scoring might appear to address that but as
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indicated in Brenda’s blog (link above) what is being discussed for scoring the proposals would
render the 20 points allocated to this pretty worthless. A Q&A about some of the issues is
attached should you be inferested.

Thanks for the work you do and for caring about the issues and integrity of the process. I
particularly appreciated your clear concern about Madison’s historic resources as embodied in
the houses.

Ledell

Ledell Zellers
510 N. Carroll St.
Madison, W1 53703

608 231 1526



